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My name is Steve Bress. I urge you to vote in favor of HB799.  

This is quite simple. Medical decisions are a personal matter between the patient and the 

doctor. No employer, insurance company, or any other third party should be in the decision 

loop of these decisions, including and especially the government. 

Steven Bress 

17917 Wheatridge Dr 

Germantown, MD  20874 

 


